
 
 
 
 October 30, 2009  
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-09-0022 – RESPONSE 

TO STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM SECY-06-0144 - 
PROPOSED REORGANIZATION OF THE OFFICE OF 
NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION AND REGION II 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to sunset the annual effectiveness 
reviews.  The staff should continue to assess the performance of all organizations reporting to 
the Executive Director for Operations through their normal evaluation processes to ensure that 
NRC meets strategic goals and performance measures and continue to keep the Commission 
informed of program activities as part of routine interactions.   
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Klein  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


